
From: Holly Chapman 

Sent: 21 March 2018 13:11 

To: Young, Tony 

Subject: RE: Re. Ref. 2018/0413/NEW - 78 Southampton Row Prior Approval 

Hello Tony, 

I thank you for your patience with this project, and for undertaking the site visit yesterday. 

Following the meeting, the client has now provided us with some sketch plans – these are in the 

process of being finalised, and will be with you by the end of this week. 

I would appreciate an extension of time until the 03/04/2018 as you suggest. 

Kindest regards, 

Holly Chapman 

Hume Planning  

 


